What happened at the first SCAN meeting?

On Wednesday 21 November 2012, over 100 people attended the Sustainability Community Action Network (SCAN) launch at the Albert Park Yachting and Angling Club.
The event was an introduction to the purpose of SCAN and a means to generate conversations about how SCAN can assist our community. A survey was sent to all attendees following the meeting.
What feedback was received from the first SCAN meeting?

Over 77% of attendees said the first SCAN event met or exceeded their expectations. 
For 69%, meeting new people and socialising with others who are interested in SCAN was the main benefit they gained from attending the first meeting. 
Over 70% thought SCAN could help them further develop their ideas and community projects.

Participants thought SCAN could help them through:

· Networking with others (94%); 

· Sharing ideas (81%); 
· Access to skills and experience (72%);

· Access to advice and guidance (67%); 

· Support and advocacy (52%); 

· Marketing and communications (48%); and 
· Access to funding (42%). 

The main areas of interest identified in creating a more active and sustainable community were:

· Community projects (69%); 

· Renewable energy (67%); 

· Sustainable design and development (67%); and 

· Transport, bike riding and walking (67%). 
Nearly 60% of attendees were interested in connecting with like-minded people and education; 58% in reducing contamination and pollution, gardening and growing food. 
Climate change, water usage, and reducing greenhouse gas emissions were also of high interest for over 50%.
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Where do I find out more about SCAN?
Project updates are available on Council’s EnviroEhub website: http://www.enviroehub.com.au/get-involved/scan.  
